
 

 

True and False Test 
International Bible Lessons 

Ezekiel 36:22-32 
 

Circle the true or false answers. Correct the false statements by restating them. 

 

1. The Israelites profaned the name of the LORD in the nations where they 
went into exile. True or False 

2. The LORD told the Israelites that He was going to do things for the sake 
of His holy name. True or False 
 
3. The LORD told the Israelites that they should appreciate all that He was 
doing for their sake. True or False 
 
4. God told the Israelites that He was going to prove He was holy to the 
nations through them. True or False 
 
5. God told the Israelites that no matter what He did the nations would not 
know that He was the LORD. True or False 
 
6. God told the Israelites that He would bring them back into their own 
land. True or False 
 
7. God told the Israelites that if they would sprinkle water from the Jordan 
upon themselves that they would be clean. True or False 
 
8. God told the Israelites that He would cleanse them from all their 
impurities and all their idols. True or False 
 
9. God told the Israelites that He would give them a new heart and put His 
Spirit within them provided they followed His decrees and were careful to 
keep all of His laws. True or False 
 
10. The LORD did not want the Israelites to feel ashamed and disgraced for 
their conduct; rather, they should feel forgiven and be happy. True or False   
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Answers to the True and False Test 
International Bible Lessons 

Ezekiel 36:22-32 
 

Circle the true or false answers. Correct the false statements by restating them. 

 

1. The Israelites profaned the name of the LORD in the nations where they 
went into exile. True or False 

2. The LORD told the Israelites that He was going to do things for the sake 
of His holy name. True or False 
 
3. The LORD told the Israelites that they should appreciate all that He was 
doing for their sake. True or False 
 
4. God told the Israelites that He was going to prove He was holy to the 
nations through them. True or False 
 
5. God told the Israelites that no matter what He did the nations would not 
know that He was the LORD. True or False 
 
6. God told the Israelites that He would bring them back into their own 
land. True or False 
 
7. God told the Israelites that if they would sprinkle water from the Jordan 
upon themselves that they would be clean. True or False 
 
8. God told the Israelites that He would cleanse them from all their 
impurities and all their idols. True or False 
 
9. God told the Israelites that He would give them a new heart and put His 
Spirit within them provided they followed His decrees and were careful to 
keep all of His laws. True or False 
 
10. The LORD did not want the Israelites to feel ashamed and disgraced for 
their conduct; rather, they should feel forgiven and be happy. True or False   
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